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KNIGHTS’  NEWS
Fairfield Christian Academy

Events
Upcoming

Friday, January 5, 2023

Announcements about school closings and delays will be 
sent out to parents and guardians via phone, text and email.  
Information will also be posted on our website, social 
media and on the local TV stations. The schedule for a two 
hour delay can be found on our Forms and Information 
web page. Please let FCA know if you have changed your 
phone number.

Closings and DelaysClosings and Delays

GO KNIGHTS!GO KNIGHTS!

LADY KNIGHTSLADY KNIGHTS

KNIGHTSKNIGHTS

Home 1/6 @ 7:30Home 1/6 @ 7:30January 8
Athletic Boosters
Meeting 
January 15
No School
Dr. MLK Jr. Day
January 18
Parent Teacher
Conferences
January 19
Jean Day (K-12)
February 2
Science Fair
February 2
Red Cross
Blood Drive
February 5
Athletic Boosters
Meeting
February 16
Jean Day (K-12)
February 19
Band Boosters
Meeting

Winter jacket, hat and glovesWinter jacket, hat and gloves
are a must!are a must!

it is over 20*.it is over 20*.
recess when recess when 
Students haveStudents have

Home 1/8 @ 7:00Home 1/8 @ 7:00
Home 1/12 @ 7:30Home 1/12 @ 7:30

Away 1/5 @ 7:30Away 1/5 @ 7:30
Home 1/9 @ 6:00Home 1/9 @ 6:00
Away 1/13 @ 7:30Away 1/13 @ 7:30

JEAN DAY 
January 19 

School Board InfoSchool Board Info
As a private institution, FCA’s school board operates
 differently than a public school board.  First, the FCA school 
board is appointed, not elected.  Additionally, the board 
includes three ex-officio members (FCA superintendent, 
lead pastor of FCC, and FCC elder).  Finally, the board is a 
policy board and not an operational board. School board info 
can be found at fcaknights.org/SchoolBoard.aspx. 

Medications at SchoolMedications at School
Students are not permitted to carry any medications with them 
throughout the day or to store medications in their lockers 
or backpacks.  All medications, including OTC medications 
(Tylenol, allergy medication, etc.) are to be kept in the nursing 
office.  Please help us by making sure you keep the nursing of-
fice informed of any medications your child needs to take while 
at school and by reminding your child that they are not permit-
ted to carry medications while at school.  Our nursing office is 
staffed every day to help keep everyone safe and healthy!

Shadow Day for 6-12 grade guestsShadow Day for 6-12 grade guests
We’ve got a group shadow day coming up for guests checking 
out grades 6-12 at FCA!  If you have a student in grades 6-12, 
they are welcome to bring a guest on Jan. 12.  Register via 
email hkeener@fcaknights.us.  Know someone interested in 
shadowing?  We can find them a host for the day!  Registra-
tion: fcaknights.org/ShadowDayatFCA.aspx.  Guests in grades 
3-5 will be accommodated individually on another day.

Conferences are available Jan. 18 3:30-7:00 p.m. Email Sar-
ah Harper (K-5) sharper@fcaknights.us and Samantha 
Rhodes (6-12) srhodes@fcaknights.us. Vanessa Pritchard at 
vpritchard@fcaknights.us can also schedule K-12.

Parent Teacher ConferencesParent Teacher Conferences

FCA families, this is a 
friendly reminder from 

our handbook... 
"All medications, including 

over-the-counter 
medications, must be kept 

by the nurse, not in a 
student’s purse, locker, 
pocket, or lunch bag."




